Col. Thomas J. Cunningham Jr. Division
1st Quarter President’s Report
As of 2/22/2022

Good morning Vince.  I have attached my Division reports for January and February which were addressed at our gatherings.  Highlights during that period were as follows.....

AOH/LAOH Division Christmas party at Bungalow's Lakehouse in late December
Sweats for Vets annual distribution in January
March for Life participation in January
Shamrock Degree administered in February
Receipt of FFAI plaque for the 3rd year 
All assessments were paid on time

Upcoming events:

March 2, 2022 – next Cunningham’s Officer’s meeting @ McCarthy’s Pub (Zoom will be provided)
March 5, 2022 – Diocesan Men’s Conference at St. Joseph Church, Herndon
March 5 – Alexandria Parade – POSTPONED TILL LATER
March 9, 2022 – Cunningham Division Business meeting @ OLOH at 7:30 (Zoom will be provided)
March 12 – Manassas Parade – application and sponsorship forms submitted
March 12, 2022 – assisting with KofC St. Patrick’s Party at OLOH – Division is not hosting its own party this year
March 14, 2022 – Gaelic Mass at the Cathedral

Slainte'

Jay McCarthy
Col. Thomas J. Cunningham Jr. Division President
703 477-5934
vigor2@aol.com

